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It was lovely to see the different 

characters that the children dressed 

up as, as well as talking about their 

favourite books.  Children from 

Emerald Class came to share a book 

with our children from the library.  

The children enjoyed acting out the 

story of ‘We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt’ and making collage 

Gingerbread Men.  It was 

wonderful to hear the children’s 

vocabulary to support the character 

props of the stories we have been 

reading. 

     

 

 

    
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


